

2020 - 2021 SFA SCRIP DELIVERY CHOICE

The St. Francis of Assisi (therein referred to as SFA) Scrip Program is a major fundraiser used to reduce tuition costs for families at SFA. The scrip program provides families the ability to purchase retailer gift cards through various providers. Those retailers then rebate a percentage back to the school to pass on to each buyer.

The SFA Scrip Program will run on a yearly basis from April 1 through March 31 and will operate weekly throughout the school year with minor deadline and delivery changes due to holidays and vacations. Participants must check the school newsletter for updated order and pick up schedules.

Scrip cards are the same as cash. The undersigned releases SFA and their respective volunteers, agents and assigns from any and all liability or claim for any lost, stolen or destroyed Scrip cards and from any claims, demands, causes of action, damages and any liability of any kind which may arise from or in any way be related to the SFA Scrip Program. This agreement is binding upon the parties hereto and their successors and assigns.

Delivery Choice (please choose one)	
SFA Front Office Drive Up (We bring it	out to your car)
Backpack Delivery (Designate student)	Student's Name: Last, First Student's Classroom:
Name of SFA family to receive credit (if other than your own):	
Please sign below to indicate your acknowledgen	Ç
Print Name:	Phone #:
Acknowledged: St. Francis of Assisi Catholic Scho	pol
Ву:	Date:

(Business Office Representative)